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SAN LUIS OBISPO COUNTY 

ONLINE ENROLLMENT REGISTRATION PROCESS  
for the 2013 -2014 4 -H Program Year  

 
 

Hello 4-H Families! 
 

     San Luis Obispo County 4-H Youth Development Program is now using an online 
registration program called 4hOnline  for our enrollment process.  For instructions 
on how to enroll online in your 4 -H club for the 2013 -2014 4 -H Program 
Year , please go to the county website:  
www.slocounty4h.org, and click on the Registration Forms and Applica-
tions link .   
 
NOTE:  After you log into https://ca.4honline.com you will need to use the 
email address that is on file with the County 4 -H office.  This is usually the email 
address where you receive the 4-H newsletter. If your email address does not 
workðtry using it in ALL CAPS as it is case sensitive.  If you are having trouble log-
ging into the 4hOnline system, contact the 4 -H office at 781-5943 or via the email 
address:  dharris@co.slo.ca.us 
 
Also Note:   The 4hOnline System will prompt you to print out the Youth Medical 
Release forms (two pages); Adult Project Leaders will have to print out the Medical 
Release forms as well; fill them out and turn them into your 4 -H Community Club 
Leader along with the $34.00 Insurance Fee for Youth Members; $12.00 for Adult 
Project Leaders.  Fee Payments are not online ðplease give your insurance 
fee payment to your 4 -H Community Club Leader.   
 
It is important that you do not create a new profile if you are a Re -Enrolling 
4-H member  as you already have a database profile in 4hOnline.  Please see the 

instructions on how to re -enroll.   
 

We have held trainings for your 4 -H Community Club Leader and/or Volunteer  
Enrollment Coordinator (VEC) for your 4-H club for this new online registration site:  

https://ca.4honline.com  
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National & State 4 -H News  
 

For more information from the STATE 4 -H OFFICE, visit  
http://www.ca4h.org/News/  

 

¶ Gift cards, pins and new iPad Mini!  
4-H Thrive is awarding $20 gift cards (iTunes, Target or WalMart) and 
a Centennial hat pin (youth) or Centennial commemorative pin 
(adults) to every 4-H volunteer and member that completes all 
SPARKS Score Questions and adult observation tools in the 4-H 
Online Record Book (ORB). Hurry ï surveys close on August 31, 
2013.   
 

Sparks Score Questions appear twice a year; you must complete both 
time points to be eligible for these incentives. In addition, these same 
individuals will automatically be entered into a drawing to win a new 
iPad Mini. The second set of Sparks Score Questions will appear in 
ORB beginning May 1st and they must be completed by August 31, 
2013 to be eligible for the incentives.  
 

¶ Win a FREE Dutch Oven & Curriculum! ï For all 4-H Camp Pro-
grams. Have your adult camp director, youth camp director, and one 
other camp adult fill out the 13 short camp surveys at the link below 
(under Assessment Areas) before August 31, 2013. Once 3 com-
plete surveys of all the assessment areas are entered, your county 
will be on the list to receive a Dutch Oven with Curriculum, compli-
ments of the State 4-H Camping Advisory Committee. Ovens will be 
awarded at the State 4-H Camping Conference in the spring of 2014. 
If you have any questions contact John Borba, jaborba@ucanr.edu. 
Access the survey here: http://www.ca4h.org/Programs/Camps/
CampToolkit/ 
 

¶ iThrive for Jr. & Teen Leaders  Are you looking for ways to continue 

to develop your Jr. & Teen Leaders in effective leadership skills?  

iThrive takes the principles of positive youth development and organ-

izes them in a fun and engaging way to develop the leadership skills 

of our 4-H youth. The accompanying iChampion Adult Volunteer 

Leader Guide provides an easy to follow resource to make project 

leaders successful in using this curriculum.  Using the experiential 

learning cycle, iThrive provides opportunities for youth to realize their 

true and full potential and shows them how they can help their peers 

do the same. The curriculum is free and available to any project lead-

er of a Jr. & Teen Leadership Project. To find out more about Thrive, 

check out the state website at http://www.ca4h.org/About/Thrive/. If 

you are interested in bringing Thrive into your Jr. & Teen Leadership 

Project for the 2013-2014 program year, contact your county office to 

find out how you can get started.   

SLO Countyôs 4-H website is:  
http://www.slocounty4h.org  

State 4 -H website:  http://www.ca4h.org  
SAFETY NOTES: http://safety.ucanr.org/4h/  

mailto:jaborba@ucanr.edu
http://www.ca4h.org/Programs/Camps/CampToolkit/
http://www.ca4h.org/Programs/Camps/CampToolkit/
http://www.ca4h.org/About/Thrive/
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4-H CALL FOR COMMUNITY SERVICE THANK YOU LETTERS  

ALBERTSONS DONATES $10,000 in GIFT CARDS  
to the SAN LUIS OBISPO COUNTY  

4-H YOUTH DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM  
(Thank You Card Challenge for our county 4 -H clubs ðsee details below)  

 

     On Wednesday, July 10th, Albertsons donated $10,000 to our county 4 -H Youth De-
velopment Program!   The presentation of this very generous donation took place at the Paso 
Robles Event Center Mission Square area during the Mid-State Fair Premiere Party.  These gift 
cards were presented to Leslie Rebik, the 4-H Management Board Director and several 4-H Mem-
bers from various 4-H clubs pictured aboveðPhoto Courtesy of Milton Hambly, CCL Chaparral  
4-H.  THANK YOU TO ALBERTSONS and Thank You to our 4 -H Members who were  
present at this event!  We appreciate this great showing of 4 -H support by our  
members ðbut wait thereôs more ðð  
     The County 4-H Office sent a Thank You letter to Albertsons; however, we would like to  
offer a THANK YOU CARD CHALLENGE to our county 4 -H clubs ð we would like to offer a 
$50 Albertsons gift card to the 4 -H club that sends in the most Thank You Cards for Albertsons.  
Your Thank You cards can be sent to the attention of the 4 -H Office at 2156 Sierra 
Way, Suite # C, San Luis Obispo , CA  93401 .  They can be hand made, store bought, written 
on index cards ð whatever method you can come up with to say THANK YOU ALBERTSONS for 
your $10,000 DONATION!  Make sure your card shows which 4-H club it came from too!  The 
Deadline to receive your 4 -H clubôs Thank You cards in the 4-H office is Monday, Sep-
tember 30, 2013.  The 4-H office staff will count the cards, compare the number of cards to the 
average club size, and then award the 4-H club with the most Thank You Cards a $50 Albertsons 
Gift Card to be used by your 4-H club at an Albertsons store near you!  We look forward to your 
creative entries. 
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4-H OPPORTUNITIES  

 

4-H Leader Recognition Award Nominations 
for the State 4-H Leadersô Forum 

 

 
The SLO Co. 4-H Adult Leadership Committee is seeking nominations of outstanding 
adult volunteers to receive the 2013 Leader Recognition Award. The award is a schol-
arship to attend the California State 4-H Leadersô Forum in Sacramento on  Novem-
ber 8-10, 2013.  The scholarship covers the conference fee, lodging, and meals [$365].  
This year, five nominees from San Luis Obispo County will be selected to receive the 

award.  You will need to make your own hotel reservations and will be reimbursed if you go to the 
conference.  Note:  If you register for SLF and then are not able to attend the conference, you will 
need to refund the scholarship funds back to the 4-H office. 
 
The State 4-H Leadersô Forum  http://www.ca4h.org/Programs/Conferences/SLF/ offers volunteers an op-
portunity to enjoy the camaraderie of other 4-H volunteers, share ideas, and learn new skills in their choice 
of fun workshops.  This yearôs forum theme is: ñ100 Years and Thriving.ò 

 
Award Nomination Criteria:  
 

1) has been a leader for two years and has re-enrolled for the new program year (2013-14);  
2) evidence of outstanding teaching/leadership skills;  
3) has not received this award in the last three years.   

 
Clubs, adult volunteers, and 4-H members may all nominate leaders for this wonderful award.  
Leaders may even elect to nominate themselves.  NOTE:  If you are nominating someone, please 
check with them to make sure they will be able to attend the Forum!  Leader Recognition Award 
Nomination Forms are available through your Community Club Leader and will be online at 
slocounty4h.org in late June.  Nominations are due August 16th  in the 4-H office.  
 
If you have questions, please call Evelyn Rockwell at 466-4383.  
 
Leaders need not be recipients of the Leader Recognition Award to attend the State Leadersô Forum.  All 
4-H leaders are eligible and encouraged to attend.  More information about the forum is available 

online at http://www.ca4h.org/Programs/Conferences/SLF/  Register by September 1, 2013, to receive a 

discounted rate.    

  SAN LUIS OBISPO COUNTY  
  4-H RECORD BOOK JUDGING 
  DATES for your Calendar:  
 
   
Record Book Judges Training :   Wed., 8/14/13  
 
2012 -13 Record Books Due  
          into the 4 -H office  on:        Fri., 8/16/13  
 
2012 -13 Record Book Judging :  Sat., 8/24/13  

SAN LUIS OBISPO COUNTY  
 4-H Officer Books are also Due:  
 
   
TREASURERôS BOOK:    Fri., 8/16/13  
 
SECRETARYôS BOOK:         Fri., 8/16/13  
 
REPORTERôS BOOK :    Fri., 8/16/13  
The guidelines are posted on the county website 
www.slocounty4h.org under Record Books Link. 

http://www.ca4h.org/Programs/Conferences/SLF/
http://www.ca4h.org/Programs/Conferences/SLF/
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4-H OPPORTUNITIES  

Community Service Award Nominations 
for a Youth, an Adult Volunteer and a Family 

 
The Community Service Program Development Committee wants your nomination(s) of an outstand-
ing 4-H youth, an adult and a family to receive a 2013 Community Service Award.  To clarify, a 4-H 
adult is defined as a certified 4-H adult volunteer and/or leader.  Similarly, a 4-H family must have at 
least one youth member or certified adult volunteer to be eligible for the award.  (Adults and families 
who do not fit the above criteria may be better suited for nomination as a Friend of 4-H award candi-
date.) 
 
Nominations can be submitted by any 4-H member or volunteer.  If you know a 4-H individual or 
family who continuously gives of themselves, now is your chance to help them receive the recognition 
they deserve!  The nominations will be reviewed, and then one award will be presented in the 
Youth, Adult, and Family categories at 4-H Achievement Night, October 12th, 2013 at the SLO 
Veteranôs Hall 801 Grand Ave, SLO. 
 
How to nominate someone: 
 
Please write a half-page to one page letter explaining why you think your nominee deserves the 
award.  In order to maintain fairness in the selection process, do not include your nomineeôs name in 
the letter.  Then, on a separate piece of paper, write your name, address, and phone number, along 
with the name of the youth, adult or family you are nominating.   
 
You may nominate as many 4-H individuals (youth and adults) or families as you would like.  
Nominations are due in the 4-H Office by August 16, 2013.   
 
Mail to: 4-H Office, 2156 Sierra Way, Suite C, San Luis Obispo, CA  93401,  
email dharris@co.slo.ca.us, or fax to 781-4316.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the Community Service Award, please call JoAnn Overbey  
at 528-8232. 

Friend of 4-H Award Nominations 
 
Each year the San Luis Obispo County 4-H Management Board is proud to 
honor an individual or individuals, business or other organization, that has 
helped and been a friend of the SLO County 4-H Program during the year.   
 

Past winners of the Friend of 4-H Award have included:  Lemos Feed & Pet Supply, Farm Supply Co., Albertsons, 
and the San Luis Obispo Silver Streaks. 
 
If you know of a special person or business that has contributed to SLO County 4-H (multiple clubs or the whole 
county), why not nominate them for the 2013 Friend of 4-H Award?  Nominations can be made by any 4-H member, 
club, adult volunteer, or office staff.   
 
If you would like to nominate someone, simply write a letter explaining how they have contributed to 4-H and why 
you think they deserve the award.  Letters are due in the 4-H office no later than August 16, 2013.  The winner will 
receive a plaque presented in their honor at 4-H Achievement Night on October 12th. 
 
If you have any questions, contact the 4-H office at (805) 781-5943. 

mailto:jmaggiore@co.slo.ca.us
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4-H NEWS 

SLO County 4 -H 
2013 Life Skill Scholarships  

 

The San Luis Obispo County 4-H Management 
Board is happy to offer three scholarships in the 
amount of  $300 each .  The scholarship areas are: 
 

1.   Citizenship/Community Service  

2.   Leadership  

3.  Life Skills  

 
If you are a current 4 -H member in SLO County 
who is planning to attend college this Fall, you are 
eligible to apply for all three of these scholarships; 
however, you will be awarded only one.  In addition 
to general 4-H and academic information, the appli-
cant is asked to address the following: 
 
Citizenship/Community Service :   

1. What types of citizenship/community service 

involvement did you participate in during your 4 -H 
career? 
 

2. Describe two or three citizenship/community 

service activities that were most significant to you.  
Explain how you think your citizenship/community 
service activities will influence your life in the future.  
 
Leadership : 

1. What leadership skills have you developed 

through your 4 -H career and how were they  
developed? 
 

2.   Describe how you think your leadership skills 
will influence your life in the future.  
 
Life Skills:  

1. What life skills have you developed through your 

4-H career and how were they developed? 
 

2.   Describe how you think these life skills will influ-
ence your life in the future.  
 
To obtain an application, go to slocounty4h.org  
and click on Registration Forms & Applications or 
call the 4-H office at 781-5943.  Scholarship ap-
plications are due in the 4 -H office no later 
than Friday, August 16, 2013.  Postmarks will 
not be accepted.    Good Luck :o) 

MEMO & RSVP NEEDED PLEASE 
 

TO:  All 4 -H Members & Adult Volunteers  
 
FM:   JoAnn Overbey, 4 -H Awards Director  
 
SUBJ:   RECORD BOOKS DUE, AUGUST 16th  
 
  RECORD BOOK JUDGES TRAINING , 
            Wednesday, August 14, 2013, 7PM  
 Please RSVP by 8/9/13  at 781 -5943  
 
  RECORD BOOK JUDGING DAY on  
  Saturday, August 24, 2013  
______________________________________________ 

Record Books that are to be judged at the County 
Level are due in the 4-H office Friday, August 16, 
2013 by 5:00 p.m. along with the new Revised Dec. 
2012 Record Book Check Sheet signed by you and 
your parent.  August 16th is also the deadline date 
for:  Treasurer Books (mandatory), Secretary 
Books, and Reporters Books.  Any of the above 4-H 
club books not turned into the 4 -H office by this 
date and time will not be judged.  No Exceptions!  
 
Record Book Judges Training will be held on 
Wednesday evening, August 14, 2013 starting 
with a lite dinner served at 6:30 p.m. PLEASE 
RSVP by 8/9/13 at 781 -5943 so supplies can 
be ordered.  Training will start at 7:00 p.m. in the 
UCCE Auditorium located at 2156 Sierra Way, San 
Luis Obispo.   
 
RECORD BOOK JUDGING DAY will be held on 
Saturday, August 24, 2013.  
Check-in:  8:30 a.m. ð 9:00 a.m. upstairs near the 
4-H office. 
 

Overview for Record Book Judging starts promptly 
at 9:00 a.m. downstairs in the UCCE Auditorium 
 

Judging starts at 9:30 a.m.  
 - Judges must be able to stay all day 
 - No children please. 
 

Breakfast and Lunch will be provided. 
 
We look forward to seeing and reading about all of 
the activities that you have participated in this past 
2012-2013 4-H Program Year. 
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WELCOME ANNOUNCEMENT  

  
 

Head, Heart, Hands and HEALTHY LIVING!!!  

 
San Luis Obispo County 4 -H Youth Development Program is excited to 
welcome the newest member of the Program Development Board, 
Healthy Living Key Leader Bob Maybee .  Bob is a local healthcare 
professional and is excited to be a part of the 4 -H Healthy Living Initia-
tive, he is also passionate about 4 -H having three youth enrolled in the 
San Luis Obispo County 4 -H Program.  Bob has had the opportunity to 
see first -hand the value 4 -H has to offer our counties youth and adult 
volunteers.  
 
As the program year gets underway, be on the lookout for healthy living 
articles in the News and Views  and opportunities to participate in 
Healthy Living education and activities at both the county and club level! 
So we say ð hereôs to HEALTH!!!! 
 

         


